
My name is Mike Rabenberg from Bismarck.  I am submitting this testimony in opposition to HB1151.  I 

am an avid archery and rifle deer hunter.  I understand that Chronic Wasting Disease poses a significant 

potential threat to North Dakota’s deer and moose populations.  In my opinion, the legislature should 

not limit the tools available to NDGFD for combating this potentially devastating disease.  Let the wildlife 

professionals do their job.  Real sportsmen understand that additional hunting rules and restrictions are 

sometimes necessary to ensure future hunting opportunity for all North Dakotans.   


